Lilly Schinsing

From: susan k [acksk@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, June 30, 2012 4:10 PM
To: Lifly Schinsing

Subject: ADU regulations

| returned home from a week vacation to find the latest in Sausalito's movement to degrade the
quality of life of the residents. This newest plan to allow ADU/grannie unit construction to block
existing views without a review process is appalling. Sausalito has maintained its unique character
and charm through the many building restrictions that exist. These should be viewed as a positive.
Although | understand that already many of Sausalito's residents are renters many of us are heavily
invested both monetarily and emotionally in living here. Our quality of life and property should be
protected against this latest attempt to cater to greed, development and the housing element. What
is the priority here? It should be protecting those who love living here and have their life saving
invested in their home, not creation of more rental units for the housing element.

Susan Samols
145 Prospect Avenue
Sausalito




